
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong 

Diocese of Plymouth 

27th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Next Week: 

Literacy: We will be looking at poetry. We will be looking at poetic language and devises before writing our 

own polar bear poems.  

Maths: In maths we will be continuing our topic of division. We teach the children to divide by using a 

sharing shower, dividing by 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. We will be also linking division to multiplication.  

For example: 

10 ÷ 5 =  

 

We have 10 to share between 5, so we draw 5 strands. Then we share the 10 out between the 5 strands to 

find the answer of 2.  

RE: We will be starting our topic of Advent. We will be looking at the Advent Wreath and the foretelling of 

Jesus’ arrival in Isaiah.  

Homework: 

Spelling tests will continue to be on a Thursday.  

Maths – Multiplication wheels. The number in the centre is what you multiply by, so here it is multiplied by 

2. The numbers in the middle are what you multiply the centre number by. The outer ring is where you 

write the answer. For example, 2 x 5 = 10.  

 



 

Things to Remember: 

 

- Non uniform Day on Friday for donations to our Christmas fayre 

- Y2 Nativity. On the afternoon of Monday 9th December.  

- If your child has words to learn for the Nativity, thank you for support them in learning their lines.  

- Please can your child bring in the requested parts of the costumes for the Nativity.  

 

We thank you for all of your support, 

 

Mrs Hemsil and Miss Dann 

Year 2 Teachers 
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